
From: Naidu, Raj
Sent: 2/12/2010 1:42:42 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Sorry for my absence! 

Hi Sid,

I am back from vacation; let me know if we can meet next week.

Thanks

Raj Naidu P.E
Water Advisory Branch
415 - 355 - 5573
505 Van Ness Avenue, Area 3-B
San Francisco, CA 94102
---- Original Message-----
From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 3:46 PM 
To: Naidu, Raj
Subject: Sorry for my absence!

Raj -

I am sorry I was not able to attend on Friday, our babysitter had to go 
to the doctor and I left hastily to pick up the kids. Perhaps we could 
meet for coffee after the meeting on Thursday?

yours,

sid

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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